
Public Notice - Fake Recruitment Advertisements 

1. It has come to our notice that unscrupulous elements are trying to 

deceive candidates/General Public through fake recruitment 

notices/fictitious messages in the name of securing jobs in the Central 

Warehousing Corporation (CWC), a CPSU under Ministry of Consumer 

Affair, Food & Public Distribution, New Delhi. 

2. This is to inform that recruitment notifications are widely advertised in 

the print media in National/Local Newspapers, including Employment 

News. Candidates can also check details of recruitments from the 

Recruitment link in website www.cewacor.nic.in, www.cwccareers.in.  

3. Therefore, General Public is hereby cautioned against such fake 

recruitment notices by unauthorized persons. Any person dealing with 

such unscrupulous elements will be doing so at his/her risk & cost and 

CWC shall in no way be responsible for the consequences thereof.  

         

Sd/- 

Group General Manager (Personnel) 
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